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October Club Meeting 

Tuesday 10th October,  7.00pm, at Lions Club  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our latest Life Member 

Past President Steve Whitworth 

 

 

   

 

 

 
Past President Steve Whitworth presented with 

Life Membership of the Northern Tasmanian 
Camera Club. 

(photo by Leeola Hepher) 
 

 
Terry Walker commends Steve for making a 

massive contribution to the Northern Tasmanian 
Camera Club in all areas of the club. 

(photo by Roy Tan) 
 
 

 
Ruth Timperon thanks Steve for putting in so 

much effort over his 6 years as President. 
 

 
Donn Corcoran extols the sustained hard work 

by Steve in so many areas of the club. 
 

(Photo by Rhonda Mortimer) 
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October 10 Club Meeting 

Guest speaker Luke O’Brien 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Rhonda Mortimer presents Steve with a copy of 

the book “H J King – Carburettors and Cameras”. 
(Photo on Rhonda’s phone)   

 

 
Steve reads the card presented by Rhonda 

Mortimer with the book (above) 
(Photo by Roy Tan) 

 
 

 
President Rod presents the Life Membership 

Certificate to Steve. 
(Photo by Rhonda) 

 

 
Steve thanks Rhonda for the gift from the club. 

(Photo by Roy Tan) 
 

 
A delighted Steve after listening to the three 

speakers praise his contributions to the club. 
(Photo by Leeola Hepher) 
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October 10 Club Meeting 

Guest speaker Luke O’Brien 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     

 

Members who provided wetlands images to the QVMAG 
“Wetlands” Exhibition and their guests attended the 
opening of the exhibition last Friday night.  Images were 
projected onto a large screen.  A number of members 
contributed images to the exhibition “Wetlands” now 
showing at QVMAG Inveresk.  NTCC was mentioned as a 
major contributor of wetlands images to the exhibition.   

 

Viewing members’ images at the Exhibition opening. 

 

Exhibition opening at QVMAG Inveresk 

Photos by Leeola Hepher 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Muriel Rollins 

Note:  These images were photographed off the 
screen at the launch of the QVMAG Exhibition 
“Wetlands”. 

 

Rhonda Mortimer 

 

Steve Whitworth 
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Shane Westley 

 

 

Mark Brunken 
 

 

Bronwyn Matthews 
 

 
Fiona Carter 

 

 
Leeola Hepher 

 

 
Susan Griffiths 
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Rod Oliver 

 

 
Ruth Timperon 

 

 
Donn Corcoran 

 

 
 

 

What’s Coming Up 
 

Tuesday 10th October at Lions Clubrooms:  Guest 
speaker Luke O’Brien speaking on sunrises, 
sunsets, and auroras.  Don’t miss. 
 
Mid-October:  Entries close for Spring Club 
Competitions for colour and monochrome. 
 
Mid-November: Entries close for Robert and 
Dorothy Mackrill Trophies, Ikin Trophy and 
Centennial Trophy.  Competitions.  Results at 
December Club meeting. 
 
Tuesday 14th November Club Meeting.  Donn 
Corcoran will discuss Dynamic Range 
 
Tuesday 12th December:  Christmas Meeting:  
Results of the Robert and Dorothy Mackrill 
competitions, the Ikin Trophy competition, the Ikin 
Trophy, and the Centennial Trophy will be 
announced.  
 
Last Sunday in February 2024 or the first 
Sunday in March 2024:  Soggy Bottom Cardboard 
Boat Regatta at the First Basin at the Gorge.  Close 
up action.  
 
February 2004 Meeting:  Outdoor club meeting.  
Howard Colvin will lead an outdoor photography 
session.  Close up photography of heritage building 
features will be explained. 
 
March 2004 Meeting: Aerial photography and 
drones with Examiner photographer Craig George.  
Date to be confirmed. 

≈≈≈≈≈≈≈ 

 
 

 
Viewing members’ images at the opening of the 

“Wetlands’ Exhibition last Friday night. 
Photos by Leeola Hepher. 
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Patrick Griffin: Highly Commended, Winter 

Competition, Colour 
 

 
Steve Whitworth, First Place, Winter Competition, 

Colour 

  
Raffle winner Julie Rodman (right) with raffle 

organiser Leeola Hepher. 
 

(Photos by Rhonda Mortimer) 
 

 

 
Ruth Timperon, Highly Commended, Winter 
Competitions, Monochrome, with President 

Rod. 
 

 
Shane Westley, Highly Commended, Winter 

Competition, Colour with President Rod (Left). 
 

 
Steve Whitworth is presented with the Frank 

Styant Browne Memorial Trophy for 2022/2023 
Colour Photographer of the Year by President 

Rod. 
 

(Photos by Roy Tan) 
 
 
 


